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- The Cullman Lions Club Met On January 8, 2024 - 
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These are a few of the photos taken on Monday evening, January 8, 2024, at a club members only, closed, no guests please, Cullman Lions 

Club business meeting. Club President Lion Chris Brooks presided. Club Treasurer Lion Don Smith was the keynote speaker. The club mem-

bers enjoyed a delightful meal prepared and served by Mr. Freddie Day, Ms. Sherry Norris, and Sherry's daughter, Ms. Crystal Widner, 

from Freddie Day Catering. A report on general club business and activities was given. The next regular meeting of the Cullman Lions Club 

members is scheduled for Monday, January 15, 2024, at the same location. A meal from Freddie Day Catering is scheduled to be 

served around 5:30-5:45 P.M. The program is being determined. 


